
 

PRIDE Initiative Outreach Efforts 

1) We’d like to have a representative from PRIDE visit each Health Equity Initiative’s monthly 

meeting to get input on how best to reach the LGBTQ members of our multiple 

racial/ethnic/cultural/spiritual communities in San Mateo County. 

 

2) The PRIDE member would like approximately 10-15 minutes of your initiative’s time to ask the 

following questions: 

 

1. What are the best ways for the PRIDE Initiative to outreach to the LGBTQ members of your 

community? 

2. What may be some of the obstacles to reaching the LGBTQ members of your community? 

3. What are your suggestions to address some of these obstacles? 

 

3) It would be great if the co-chairs of the each initiative could email the questions out to your 

initiative before the meeting that our PRIDE representative will attend, so folks could have some 

time to think about the questions before the meeting. 

 

4) Ally Lent, our PRIDE Outreach intern, will contact the co-chairs of each initiative in the next 

couple of weeks to find out if/when we can come to your meetings. 

 

Thank you for your help! 

 

Katy and Lauren (PRIDE Initiative Co-chairs) 

 

Katy Davis (kdavis@smcgov.org) 

Lauren Szyper (lauren@dcpartnership.org)  
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